
Dear Families,
Thank you so much for your support earlier in
the week when we had to close the school
early due to there being no running water. An
unexpected power cut meant that the
electricity, gas and water system were cut off.
Despite our best efforts we were unable to
rectify the situation and were advised by the
Local Authority to close for Health and Safety
reasons. 

 

In other news, We have been busy hosting a
variety of events for schools across the North
West. Mrs Jordan delivered a maths mastery
session to teachers who are developing their
maths curriculums. As part of my role as a
writing moderator for the Local Authority,
Year 6 teachers from across Stockport visited
for a writing assessment session. Last week
our wonderful children, confidently presented
to a variety of adults who attended an
adaptive technology session. The children
also managed their own stall and ran a
competition for the attendees. 

I hope you have an enjoyable weekend and
fingers crossed the sun continues to shine.
Kind regards
Mrs Cliff

Together Everyone Achieves More

Our Curriculum
Year 4 have started a new art topic this

week, looking at the colours, textures and
shapes of the rainforest. Over the next few
weeks, they will be developing these ideas

into their own textile patterns. 

This week year 6 have been creating posters
for national science week 2025. This years

theme is change and adaptation. 

Year 3 have been looking at the technique
frottage. After taking rubbings of textured

surfaces, the children tore and cut them up
to create images of flowers.



We have now moved to Instagram - please follow us @nrjuniors

Photos of the week

KEEPING OUR 
CHILDREN SAFE

Together Everyone Achieves More

As so many of our children have
access to devices and the internet,
the need to keep them safe online
has grown over the past few years.

Please see the information and links
below. If you have any concerns or
questions about this issue, we are

always here to help.

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-
children-safe/online-safety/

https://stockport.onlinesafetyhub.uk/
https://www.nevillroad-

jun.stockport.sch.uk/page/e-
safety/42873



 

Tuesday 25th March - Y3, Y4, Y5 Parent’s Evening 4.00pm - 7.00pm
                                      - 4C rivers visit 
Wednesday 26th March - Y3, Y4, Y5 Parent’s Evening 4.00pm - 6.00pm
Please note the the Scholastic Book Fair will be available during
parent's evenings on the 25th / 26th March.

Thursday 27th March - Transition SEND Y2 / Y3 coffee morning

Tuesday 8th April - Y2 Parent meeting 9am
                                - Y3 Easter experience (St. Michael’s Church)

Wednesday 9th April - Y2 Parent meeting 9am
                                       - Y3 Easter experience (St. Michael’s Church)

Friday 11th April - End of Term

Monday 28th April - Term starts
Thursday 1st May - INSET DAY
Monday 5th May - BANK HOLIDAY - SCHOOL CLOSED

Please note there may be further dates added in red to the diary as
more events are confirmed.

Together Everyone Achieves More


